Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
                  Tuesday 6th November 2018
Attendance:

Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mr & Mrs McPhail (patient); Mrs Vasey (patient), Mrs Dover (patient)
Mrs McArthur (patient),
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Mrs Storey, Mrs Ewart; Mrs Blenkiron (patient);  Mr Docherty (patient) Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient).
1. Staff update
Dan has been moved to Woodlands into a temporary senior position to assist with his management course
Martin is working for us to cover Lois who has recently had a little girl

I am in the process of advertising for an apprentice

We are in mid-recruitment process of an International GP recruit but it is early days 

We are using some excellent Nurse Practitioners which has helped massively with access 

2. Extended Access
There are now appointments available to book across all other surgeries in Chester Le Street. Middle Chare will be opening on Boxing day 
3. Group Consultations 

Helen Marshall is the named lead for Group Consultations and will push this forward
4. Care Navigation

Progressing Well – all receptionists are now trained, seems to be having a positive impact on appointments 
5. Improvement Grant

I have received half of the money I put a bid in for, this will pay for new automatic doors for Middle Chare Surgery and Woodlands Surgery, we have also been making minor improvements ourselves, new back door at Middle Chare, painted waiting room, I am also looking into an equality compliant reception desk 
6. Photo Board

Photo boards in both surgeries are up
7. Park Run
We are now signed up as a park run practice, if anybody would like to participate or volunteer then they can go down to Chester Le Street Riverside Park on a Saturday morning from 8am

8. Clinical Pharmacist
We are in the process of looking to work collaboratively to recruit a clinical pharmacist – I will update on this as and when I have more information
9. Awards 
We have recently been awarded Young carers charter 

We have won an award from citizens advice for best outcomes for our patients 

We have also won an award for Smoking cessation 
Next Meeting Date
Tuesday 4th December  2018 
